Van Alstyne Community Development Corporation (VACDC)
Notice of Possible Quorum
City Council Meeting
Van Alstyne Community Center
262 N. Preston Ave., Van Alstyne, TX 75495
Monday, September 25, 2017, 6:30 P.M.
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Van Alstyne Community Development Corporation Board of Directors may attend the City of Van Alstyne City Council meeting on Monday, September 25, 2017, held at the Van Alstyne Community Center, at which time VACDC business/issues may be discussed but no action taken by the VACDC Board.


I certify that I, Rodney Williams, Community Development Director, posted this agenda on the front door of the Van Alstyne Community Development Corporation’s office at 228 E. Marshall Street, Van Alstyne, Texas 75495, at or before 5 p.m.  on September 21, 2017.
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